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18th July 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you, that with regret, I will not be in school on the last day of term this year to
share the last day with the Year 6 children and to lead the assembly.

My father recently passed away and I will be attending his funeral with my family on the last day of
term.

I am however very much looking forward to spending time with the Year 6 children at their party on
Thursday and will take this as my opportunity to wish them well.

I would like to say that it has been a privilege to see the children blossom throughout their time at
Roskear. They have been a smashing year group and I could not be prouder of them. They are
well-humoured, kind, considerate and determined and these personal characteristics will stand well
for the future.

Finally, I would like to thank each of you for your continued trust and support over the years.

Take care and very best wishes.

Nic Furnish
Headteacher
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